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Tuesday 14th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

KS3 June Exams – English, Maths, Science, Humanities and Languages 

Our Year 7, 8 and 9 students will be sitting their summer exams in English, Maths, Science, Humanities and 
Languages between 10th and 21st June. Exams will take place in classrooms with class teachers during normal 
timetabled lessons for that subject. Students entitled to access arrangements will sit their exams in their 
normal classroom with the support of either a class teacher or a teaching assistant. 

An exam timetable for each year group can be accessed here. To find your child’s specific exam dates on these, 
you need their subject class codes which can be found on their own timetable.  

These exams will assess students’ knowledge and understanding of the content they have covered this 
academic year. Details of the specific content/topics can be found in our comprehensive revision guide, which 
can be found here. 

Revision at home is important and is also part of building good routines in exam preparation. The revision 
guide has lots of useful information and I’d encourage you to go through with your child, in particular page 3 is 
useful in helping to structure their revision. 

As with the January assessments, the exam scores will be sent out in your child’s progress report alongside the 
average (mean) percentage and the 10th percentile score (top 10%) for the year group in each subject. You will 
receive these reports towards the very end of the summer term. 

Although students should prepare, we must stress that we do not want them to get too worried about these 
exams. Please reassure them and get in touch with their Head of Year if they need any further support or if 
you have any general exam queries. For subject-specific queries a list of key staff has been provided on the 
back page of the revision guide.  

Finally, may I take this opportunity to wish your child the best of luck with their exams. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr R. Johnson 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/exam-notices/
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/KS3-Revision-Guide-JUNE-2024.pdf

